
 

 

 

Product EOL Notification - PCN-20190401-01 

                                Effective: July 1st, 2019 

 

Description of Change 

Lite-On would like to phase out the LTST-5630 series. Affected part numbers are as follows, 
 

LTST-5630VMWT-PH LTST-5630VDWT LTST-5630VEWT LTST-5630VSWT 

LTST-5630UGWT LTST-5630UBWT LTST-5630ULWT  

 

Reason of Change 

Due to scrapping of the molding equipment for LTST-5630 series, Lite-On would like to promote the 

existing LTW-5630 series to replace the LTST-5630 series.  

 

Replacement Product 

Lite-On will provide the following replacement for each P/N.  
 

EOL Part Number Replacement Part Number 

LTST-5630VMWT-PH LTW-5630SP750 

LTST-5630VDWT LTW-5630SP660 

LTST-5630VEWT LTW-5630SD630 

LTST-5630VSWT LTW-5630SD590 

LTST-5630UGWT LTW-5630SD530 

LTST-5630UBWT LTW-5630SD458 

LTST-5630ULWT LTW-5630SD458 

 

Reliability Data 

Lite-On’s existing internal qualification process has implemented for the alternative material to ensure 

the devices meet or exceed Lite-On’s quality and reliability requirements. 

Reliability data is available upon request. 

 

Effective Date of Change 

The new specification will be effective from July 1st, 2019. 

 

 LITE-ON TECHNOLOGY  CORPORATION. 

 



 

Response Date 

This PCN is considered approved, without further notification, unless we receive specific customer 

concerns within 3 months after the PCN issuance date. 

 

Sample Availability 

Samples are available upon request. 

 

Issued By 

SMD LOB / Product Design Team 

2019 / 04 / 01            

 

                                                                    


